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Notice 
 

 
 
8 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Members 
 
 
Update from the 7 March 2023 Newsletter 
 
 
Haigh Tournament 
In the latest newsletter, it was stated that Sam Gurney and Megan Eddy were not 
eligible to win as they were not club members.  This is statement is incorrect.  Megan 
Eddy is indeed a valued member for Crockfords Bridge Club.  
In order to qualify and receive a trophy for a Club tournament, all players in a team need 
to be members of Crockfords Bridge Club.   
 
Apologies for this.  We trust that this will clarify any confusion. 
 
Happy bridging and kind regards to you all. 
 
 
 
David Hawes 
President 

CROCKFORDS BRIDGE CLUB INC. 


